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Together we care, together we succeed  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Red Nose Day 
Thanks to all your contributions we 

have raised £347.29 for  
Comic Relief 

 

May Newsletter 2 - 2021 

 
Photographs – Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th May 
This year single photographs will be taken and proofs will be sent home and then ordering will follow an 
online process.  During the ordering process there will still be an opportunity to order sibling group 
photos if required through some photoshop magic! 
(If you do not wish to have your child’s photograph taken, please let us know by emailing  
info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk) 
 
                                                 Wednesday 26th May – Nursery, Reception, Year three and Year five. 
                                                  Thursday 27th May – ASD Base, Year one, Year two, Year four and Year six 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Half-term break – May 31st – June 4th 2021 

Children back in school – Monday 7th June 2021 

Remote Learning 
Remote learning continues to be available on the school website. 
Reading Books 
Reminder – Please bring reading books back into school on Thursdays, so that they can be quarantined 
and ready to be sent back home with children on Mondays. 
Spellings (Years 1 – 6) 
Spellings will be available on the weekly remote learning plans usually as a ‘To Do’ on Purple Mash 
(https://www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk/remote-learning). 
 

Friday 28th May  
Friendship Fun Day 

 
A day where activities will be 
planned in school for children 
to reinforce the importance of 

friendship. 
 

It will also be mufti day for all 
children and we are asking for 

a donation for our HSA  
school fund. 
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